
 

  

Provider Notice 
 
To: TMCA Providers 

From: PerformCare 

Date: March 20, 2020 

Subject: Alternative Provider Funding  

 

PerformCare would like to assure Providers that we are working in conjunction with our 
Primary Contractors to ensure that you remain financially sound during this challenging time 
associated with the COVID-19 emergency.   
 
TMCA and PerformCare is in the process of test validating a payment methodology to adjust 
rates to cover expenses of core community based ambulatory providers whose primary source 
of revenue is Behavioral Health Choices and are a critical need to the community 
to the extent that circumstances will permit.  This alternative funding will assist providers in 
supporting their agency and staff by allowing the provider to receive payment when the 
delivery of billable services is unsure or greatly reduced.   
 
Requirements of this alternative funding is currently being finalized by TMCA and PerformCare.  
Details will continue to be provided as the process evolves.   
  
 If anyone has any questions, please contact your Account Executive or TMCA. 
 
 
 
cc: Lisa Hanzel, PerformCare 
 Missy Reisinger, Tuscarora Managed Care Alliance 
         PerformCare Account Executives 

 


